
 
 
 
 
 
October 2022 

 

Dear Families, 

We are excited to share with you a new appointment at Dixons Trinity and Dixons Music Primary.  As part of our commitment 
to offer more to our families and better serve our community, we have formed a partnership with the local NHS at Bradford 
District Care Foundation Trust, with the purpose of helping our students to be healthier and to support easier access to NHS 
services.  As part of this partnership, the NHS has employed a Family Support Worker to be based at Dixons Trinity and Dixons 
Music Primary.  

The Family Support Worker will work with families to make sure students are able to access support they need both inside school 
and from the NHS as a whole, including the BDCFT School Nursing Service. 

As the Family Support Worker is employed directly by the NHS and not by Dixons Trinity, we will require your consent to share 
information with them.  They will contact you directly if they are able to offer support for your child, to ask if you are happy for 
them to be doing so.  However, if you do not wish for any details to be passed to the NHS please contact me on 
jameso@dixonsta.com or contact reception. 

Yours sincerely  

 

James Lauder 
Assistant Vice Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


